2018-2019 Sycamore Creek PTA Board of Directors

President: Cat Jackson 919-264-4946

president@scespta.com

Treasurer: Dawn Cain 919-376-5597

treasurer@scespta.com

Secretary: Amanda Meehan 919-971-1703

secretary@scespta.com

VP of Membership: Amanda Howell 919-386-0309

membership@scespta.com

VP of Communications: Courtney Orning 919-606-5650

communication@scespta.com

VP of Fundraising: Brendan Betts 919-418-4720

fundraising@scespta.com

VP of Hospitality: Leslie Rossner 919-414-3324

hospitality@scespta.com

VP of Faculty Appreciation: Candice Lewis 919-306-0403

staff.appreciation@scespta.com

Track I VP: Mae Armstrong 919-274-8870

VPTracki@scespta.com

Track 2 VP: Beth Raymond 919-395-2625

VPTrack2@scespta.com

Track 3 VP: Meghan Becker 919-451-9664

VPTrack3@scespta.com

Track 4 VP: Jen Fox 919-623-6285

VPTrack4@scespta.com

PTA Welcome Guide



2018-2019

Sycamore Creek Elementary School



Welcome Crocodile Families!

We are looking forward to another great school year. We would like to share with you a preview of some of the fundraisers that we will be hosting this year and how your contributions benefit our students and teachers.

- PTA Membership. Thank you for becoming a member of the 2018-19 SCES PTA! Involvement is the key to success.
- Go Play Save
- Croc Mile
- Book Fair
- Family Fun Nights
- Spring Carnival

Through the support and funds that we raise at these events we will be providing our students, teachers and school with some amazing resources, such as

- Technology laptops
- Field Trip grants
- Agendas
- Cultural Arts programs
- Staff Professional Development
- Teacher grants
- Class resources
- Safety resources
- Super Crocs Day

We will not be collecting class funds this year so we hope that you will all join the PTA to help fund all of the major ways the PTA contributes to our students, classrooms, teachers, and school.

We would like to communicate with you this year!

Please be on the look out for fliers and invitations to all of the wonderful events we have planned.

Also read your email. We will be sending correspondence via your room parents, Track VPs, and our VP of Communications Courtney Orning with reminders and volunteer opportunities.

Please remember to sign up in the Media Center to be a volunteer. You must be registered to volunteer through the Wake County Public School System. You will need to be a registered volunteer in order to participate inside or outside of the classroom, on or off campus. Please be sure to volunteer! There is nothing better than helping out in your child's classroom. By either working in a small group or helping a child learn to read. Your time can make a difference in the life of a student.

Visit the PTA's website <u>www.scespta.com</u> to see volunteer opportunities (month of commitment shown), purchase spirit wear, read the Croc Chronicle, view the school calendar, donate, and much more.

We would also like to invite you to our General PTA Meetings. We will meet in July 2018, December 2018, and May 2019.

We appreciate all of the time you give to our students and our school.

NCPTA Mission: To make every child's potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children.

